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August 31, 2022 

October 5: Chamber Luncheon: Guest Speaker will be Brian 

Calley, former Lt. Governor and President, Small Business 

Association. Brian will focus on the November Election, what 

is on the ballot and what it means to the residents of Michi-

gan. This  meeting will be hosted at the DeWitt Memorial 

Building, 210 W. Washington Street, DeWitt.  

October 22: Halloween Trick or Treat Trail, Riverside Park 

November 2: Chamber Luncheon: Dan Coss, City  

Administrator will provide a local governmental update. 

November 30—December 3:  Festival of Trees and Christmas 

Charity Auction. DeWitt Chamber Office 

December 3: Christmas Light Parade and Christmas Market 

December 7: Chamber Christmas Luncheon. Ugly Sweater 

Contest and White Elephant Gift Exchange. 

The $250 sponsorship pays for lunch and  

provides you an opportunity to promote your 

business. Sponsors are invited to provide marketing  

materials and have 2 minutes to talk about their products 

and or services. 

Notice of Annual Meeting 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 

Banquet & Conference Center of Dewitt 

12:00 Noon 

The DeWitt Area Chamber of Commerce will host its Annual 

Meeting of Members, September 7, 2022. Doors will open at 

11:30 am for networking; lunch will begin at 11:45. The Annual 

Meeting will begin at Noon with the presentation of the Annual 

Financial Report of the Chamber and the Chamber Foundation.  

A Strategic Planning Session will begin after the Financial Report 

Review. Please note the Annual Meeting is for Members. 

Members who are unable to attend the 

meeting and would like to offer  

comments in advance, please email them 

to me by Tuesday, September 6th. 

We look forward to your input ,  

discussion, and support of the Chamber and its commitment  to 

the DeWitt Community.  

Please RSVP if you will be attending. Lunch is $5 

Meeting Details are attached. Thank you, Loretta 

The DeWitt Memorial Association would like to thank the 

sponsors, volunteers, and the staff of the City of Dewitt’s 

Public Service Department for supporting the 76th Annual 

Ox Roast. Other than the rain Saturday night, the weather 

was beautiful and the weekend was enjoyed by thousands of 

people.  

We would also like to thank DeWitt’s Police Department and 

downtown businesses for their patience and understanding,  

We understand a 3-day festival creates challenges and is 

inconvenient for many, we truly appreciated your patience. 

A very special thank you to the thousands of participants 

who made this year’s festival one of the best yet! 


